
 

Classroom News   
Class Name: Conway                                                                            Term : Autumn Term 1 2020 

What we have been learning: Some photos of  

our learning 
We have had an amazing start to our new 

year. All of the children have settled back 

into school (and new classes for some of 

us) really well. 

 

We have spent lots of time outdoors 

exploring, learning about and discovering 

different textures, such as the fake grass, 

water play, messy play outdoors, sand, 

and so on! 

 

Conway have all taken part in Attention 

Autism (bucket time) which has really 

helped us to focus and get ready for the 

day ahead.  

 

Our sensory story this term has been ‘The 

Little Red Hen’, which everyone has loved- 

especially pressing the switches to make 

the different animal noises. 

 

Magic Moments 

In the afternoon, we have relaxation on 

the board, with fiddle toys. The children 

have really got used to taking this time to 

relax after playtime, and communicate 

either by exchanging or tapping the 

picture of the fiddle toy they want- a lovely 

moment at the beginning of each 

afternoon. 

 

HandyPac has been a huge hit in Conway 

class. We have seen some lovely 1:1 

interaction and communication between 

students and adults. Well done everyone!  

 

Have a lovely half term!  

        
    
 
 
 
 


